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Good afternoon Osler community, 
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As we head into spring break, we hope you take this time to unwind, recharge, and embrace the activities 
that bring you joy and fulfillment. Whether it's spending time with loved ones, exploring the outdoors, 
diving into a good book, or simply taking a moment for yourself, this is your opportunity to enjoy the 
season in your own special way. We look forward to welcoming all the children back after the break, 
ready to embark on our third term of learning, growing, and strengthening connections with friends and 
our school community.  Our Grade 7’s will be going to Camp Summit in the fourth week of April, with 
parent teacher conferences April 30 and May 1st.  Have a wonderful and restful Spring Break! 🌸 

 

Please ensure to update your student information verification if you have moved, received a new 
phone number, adding another adult to emergency contact or any other information connected to your 
child.  This information is important in case of an emergency. 

 

Students, their families, staff and the wider community are encouraged to participate. Feedback helps 
inform the Board’s budget decisions – have your say! Survey open until March 16! 
And finally - please participate in the survey!  
Thank you! 

Basketball  

Congratulations to the boys’ and girls’ basketball teams for ending their season! Both teams worked very 
hard and dedicated many hours to both games and practices. Some highlights from the season were the 
girls win against Laurier and the boys win against Kerrisdale.  

A special thank you to Ryan and Cedar for helping Ms. D coach this season, and to all the parent 
support.  

See you next season! 
Ms. D 

https://ca.research.net/r/CPM9J59


 
Grade 7 Fundraiser 

T shirt order deadline has been extended until Monday March 31st.  Please get your orders in by this date.  
Oder forms are available from the classroom teacher or the office.  

 

 

 

Stay Tuned! Your Osler Parent Group has events coming after Spring Break. 

Keep up to date with all the latest news 

Osler PAC Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/share/g/1DAUhGBuLL/  

Osler PAC website https://sites.google.com/view/oslerpac/ 

 

 

https://forms.gle/hSffQDXSs9m11Lzk7 

https://www.facebook.com/share/g/1DAUhGBuLL/
https://sites.google.com/view/oslerpac/
https://forms.gle/hSffQDXSs9m11Lzk7


Community News 

 

 

 

Enjoy your Spring Break and we will see you on Monday March 31! 
 
Rosemary Thomas 
Principal at Osler 

 


